

Grange Primary School

Webb Street, London, SE1 4RP Telephone: 020 7771 6121

 $\pmb{\text{Email:} \underline{\text{office@grange.southwark.sch.uk}}} \quad \pmb{\text{Website:} \underline{\text{www.grange.southwark.sch.uk}}}$

Twitter: @growwithgrange

Headteacher: Miss Rebecca Benjamins
Assistant Headteacher: Ms Amanda Matheson

Interim Deputy Headteacher: Miss Farhana Sultana School Business Manager: Mrs Kim Edwards

10th October 2022 Dear parent/carer, **PESSN Bowling trip** Your child has been selected to take part in an excursion to Hollywood Bowl at the Surrey Quays Leisure Centre on Monday, 17th October 2022. We will be leaving at 9.15am promptly and returning to school by 3.00pm; travelling on public transport via bus, and accompanied by 3 members of staff. Your child should be dressed in their PE kit, suitable trainers and a warm coat/jacket. Please also ensure your child brings in a bottle of water. A packed lunch will be provided by the school, unless you would like to pack a lunch for your child. Kind regards, Miss. Olivia Abrahams PE Lead PESSN Bowling trip I give permission for my child in class to attend Hollywood Bowl at the Surrey Quays Leisure Centre on Monday, 17th October 2022. Please select one of the options below: -I will provide a packed lunch for my child Please provide a lunch for my child Parent signature: _____ Date:

Co-operation Respect Resilience Confidence Responsibility